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Hello,

| am writing to express my support for LCO# 3471 “An Act Concerning Police Accountability.”
Specifically, | am writing to support the following and ask that amendments be made to further
strengthen this bill:

- Granting power that allows municipalities to establish Civilian Review Boards with Subpoena
powers. (Note: as written, the bill currently says CRB's 'may' have subpoena power, not 'must’. That
language is key).

- Outlawing police searches without probable cause, even if the person consents to the search

- Outlawing police offers from asking for any documents (such as green cards, and other immigration
documents) other than a driver's license during traffic stops As written, the bill currently says police
can ask for other forms of ID if someone does not provide a license. This is an unsafe measure for
the undocumented community.

- Mandating a duty to intervene if a police officer witnesses another officer using excessive or illegal
use-of-force

- Ending qualified immunity for officers

While ending qualified immunity may seem like a harsh action to take it is wholly necessary to restore
trust in the police from the community. The rule of law must apply to all. Our society thought at one
time that police could be trusted to have the law not apply to them equally, but police in CT and
across this nation have repeatedly indicated that this trust was unwarranted and ought to be
rescinded.

- Banning stop-and-frisk in Connecticut

- Demilitarizing of Connecticut police departments, including the disposal of all military equipment
currently held by police departments

- Requiring that police officers to prominently display their badge.

- Stronger Use of Force Standard. The bill should require that any use of deadly force is ‘necessary’
rather than the current standard of ‘objectively reasonable.” This standard should also include an
officers’ entire engagement with a person(s) rather than just the moment when severe or deadly
force was used.

When an officer of the law kills a person, this is an extrajudicial execution. This practice is
unconstitutional per the 6th Amendment. Subsequent interpretations weakened that protection for
specific instances, and that weakening has been grossly abused. No police officer has sufficient
training in the law, nor the time to meditate on precedent while in the field. Therefore, no police
officer can serve as judge, jury, and executioner in one moment with any expectation for real justice
to occur. This is unfair for both the officer and the civilian population interacting with that officer. The
use of lethal force needs to be severely curtailed from its current too-common usage.

| also want to highlight the components of the bill | disagree with, which include:

- Increasing funding for police departments, whether municipal or state.

- Adding social workers to police departments. The current bill calls for a study be conducted by
departments on this matter. Social workers should be used for certain emergency/mental health calls
but they should not work under police departments.

- The overrepresentation of police officers and politicians on the Police Officer Standards and
Training Council. They make up 12/20 of the Council’s membership. This council should be
dominated by civilians not politicians or police officers.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Alice Fritz
Stratford, CT
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